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State Water Board
Sacramento, CA

I would like to share my opinion with the Board that they make the decision to continue with the above
referenced
Emergency Regulation for Statewide Urban Water Conservation and other conservation efforts around
the state.

The fact that California has been the beneficiary of recent rains and snow should not deter the
continuation of water conservation efforts across the state.
Water requirements and availability for the state will continue to be an issue that requires much strategic
planning and conservation efforts for decades to come.

Please do not remove conservation requirements when the current regulations expire.

Thank you for allowing me to share my thoughts with you.

Sincerely,

James C. Colby
11 Los Altos Square
Los Altos, CA 94022
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